Selectmen’s Meeting
Town of Bowdoin, Maine

July 30. 2018

Present were:
Marc Bernier
Deborah Marquis

6:30 PM Pledge of Allegiance
Administrative:
Selectmen reviewed and initialed and/or signed the following:

» Signed Network, Server, and workstation service agreement from July 24, 2018 until August 1, 2019

» Selectmen’s minutes for July 23, 2018

» MMA Tips for municipality planning of a Candidate Event. Also 2018 Municipal Issues Paper.

» MSAD 75 Building Committee Meeting on Wednesday, August 1, 2018, and agenda for same.

» PENQUIS, a company certified by the Maine DEP to perform lead inspections and risk assessments,
sent contact information if the Town is interested in their services. Contact Rebecca Grant or David
S Orcutt. Company is based in Bangor, Maine. (207-973-3500.

» Servpro flyer regarding their Emergency Ready Program. They do commercial cleanups.

» Posted a new flyer from Families CAN

Other Business:

» Jr. Card was in, and after a discussion, it was agreed to order two 25 MPH signs and post one at the
approach from each direction of the dangerous curve on Doughty Road. Jr will also place waming
curve signs from each approach. He has some of the curve signs in stock.

» Jr. asked Carol to call International Salt (Morton Salt) for a quote for salt for this season. We should
order the same tonnage (500 ton), as last year.

» Marc said to tell the recycling attendant to sort out batteries and dispose of ones that are ok to put
into the trash gradually.

Adjournment: At 7:10 pm, Marc made a motion to adjourn, Deb seconded and the meeting

adjourned.



